
Elkhart County

St. Joseph County

Kosciusko County

260 individuals served in crisis response
call-outs to area schools and businesses.

Vision:
We believe that no child or
family should grieve alone.

Annual Report 2023

1,349 clients served 396
adults

115 VOLUNTEERS
8,240 VOLUNTEER 
HOURS OF SERVICE

48 school based grief support programs
in 10 different school corporations 

Our mission is to provide support in a safe environment where grieving children, teens and their
families can share their experience as they move through the healing process.

2,303
Facebook
followers

Between grief and hope there is Ryan's Place

953
children

10 student interns

100% of families were gifted
with holiday presents.
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Dear Friends of Ryan's Place,

As we reflect on the accomplishments of the past year, we are thrilled to share the impact we've made together in 2023. Through
your unwavering support, Ryan's Place has reached new heights in serving our community. In 2023, we had the privilege of
assisting 1,349 children and adults in working through their grief in our grief support programs. This remarkable number reflects
the dedication of our team and the resilience of the families we serve. Moreover, 2023 marked a milestone year for Ryan's Place,
as we experienced record-breaking income to support our programs. This financial success has enabled us to expand our
services, reaching even more grieving families in need. None of this would have been possible without the steadfast support of
our Board of Directors, staff, volunteers, and donors.

At Ryan's Place, we firmly believe that grief support should be accessible to all, regardless of financial circumstances. It is
because of the generosity of our community that we are able to uphold this principle. We are incredibly fortunate to be
surrounded by such a caring and compassionate community. To everyone who has contributed to our success, whether through
time, resources, or advocacy, we extend our deepest gratitude. Your support has been instrumental in helping us fulfill our
mission and make a meaningful difference in the lives of those navigating grief after the death of a loved on.

As we look ahead to the future, we are inspired by the possibilities that lie ahead. As many of you will know, for the past several
years Ryan’s Place has been conducting a capital campaign to build a new purpose-built children’s grief support center south of
Goshen. We plan to break ground this September on what we will call Ryan’s Place – A Home for Healing Hearts. With your
continued support, we are confident that we can continue to provide essential grief support services to those in need. Thank you
for being an integral part of Ryan's Place and for helping us create a brighter tomorrow for the children in our community.

With heartfelt appreciation,

Aileac Deegan
President/CEO
Ryan's Place
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Financial Information

Board Officers
Past Board Chair: Doug VonGunten, Ancon Construction 

Board Chair: Glenn Peterson, Centier Bank
Vice Board Chair: Ashley Bowen, LaCasa

Secretary: Michelle Blough, Retired
Finance Chair: Paul Gardner, RSM

Board Members
Melissa Blosser, Lake City Bank
Stephanie Everts, Lippert Components Inc.
Susan Corwin-Cripe, BPS & Associates
Brian Edwards, Lippert Components Inc.
Evan Estep, Excel Electronics
Ron Gardner, Retired - Edwards Jones
Richard Warfield, St. Joseph County
Justin Whitaker, Genesis Products

Aileac Deegan, President/CEO
Lindsy Diener-Locke, Program Director 
Karissa Miller, Program Coordinator 
Michelle Fanfair-Sturey, Program Coordinator
Chris Seminario, Outreach Coordinator 
Jessica Layman, Development Coordinator
Kaitlin Ward, Events Coordinator

 2023 Staff

TOTAL
REVENUE 
$934,912

TOTAL
EXPENSES
$489,554

Building a Home for
Healing Hearts Project

2023 $1,173,399
Total $4,768,668


